
MUSIC
SHOWCASE
CONCERT
Do you play an instrument or
sing? The Music Department
would like to see your talents!

Newlands Girls' School

If  you are interested, please submit a short video  
of you playing an instrument or singing. Send  your
recording to chrisbeach@newlandsgirls.co.uk and
include the name of your piece or song.

The video should be landscape and last no longer
than one minute. The very best performances will
be selected for the music showcase concert video
and will be available to view on the school website
from Monday 5th July.

Videos should be submitted by 8.00 a.m. on
Monday 28th June 2021.


